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Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister advise whether there is any intention to use the Strategic Reserve Fund to fund the 

Island regeneration programme, previously known as Project Breakwater, and, if used for this purpose, 

does the Government have any intention to replenish the Fund?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

There is no intention to use the Strategic Reserve to fund the above-mentioned initiatives. 

  

The programme and its funding remain in development. Once finalised and agreed by the Council of 

Ministers, there will be a full briefing for Scrutiny and all States Members on the programme and the 

proposed funding sources, which will be subject to States approval via the budget process. 

 

 

 

 

 


